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EYEON GROUP AB (publ): Applies for listing on Nasdaq First 
North Growth Market 
 
Eyeon Group AB (publ) (“EyeonGroup” or the “Company”) has previously announced its intention to 
change listing venue from NGM Nordic SME to Nasdaq First North Growth Market (“Nasdaq First 
North”). EyeonGroup has today, on 8 November 2024, applied for approval for admission to trading 
of the Company's shares on Nasdaq First North Growth Market. The Company's shares are currently 
traded on NGM Nordic SME. 
 
EyeonGroup has seen accelerated growth in both the commercial aspects of the business and the 
development of the share price and to continue to drive this development, the Company wishes to attract 
additional international investors. International investors have expressed a desire to trade the Company's 
shares on a trading venue under the Nasdaq brand instead of on NGM Nordic SME. The Company 
therefore sees a listing on Nasdaq First North as a natural next step in its development to continue its 
growth journey and now gives more international investors an opportunity to take part in the Company's 
development. The listing of the Company's shares on Nasdaq First North Growth Market is intended to 
be completed during the first quarter of 2025. In connection with the change of listing venue to Nasdaq 
First North, no offer or issue of new shares will be made. The Company's shareholders do not need to 
take any action in connection with the change of listing venue. 
 
Advisors 
Mangold Fondkommission AB is the Company's advisor in connection with the change of listing venue to 
Nasdaq First North and has been appointed as the Company's Certified Adviser. Eversheds Sutherlands 
Advokatbyrå AB is acting as legal advisor in connection with the change of listing venue to Nasdaq First 
North. 
 
For further information, contact 
Fredrik Björklund, CEO, Eyeon Group AB (publ.) 
Phone: +4670-892 35 92 
E-mail: fredrik.bjorklund@eyeonid.com 
 
About EyeonGroup 
Eyeon Group AB (publ) was founded in 2015 and is a SaaS provider that, through proprietary technology for 
collecting, analyzing and packaging data, develops and sells smart solutions that make life on the internet 
easier and safer for people, companies and organizations. The company provides business solutions within IT 
security, privacy protection services and AI-based data solutions. These are primarily aimed at the B2B market 
in Europe for industries such as e.g. banking, insurance, telecom and hosting. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


